Ron de Ru

I am opposed to The Department of Ecology's yet another extreme proposal. My family and I are
not in favor of the sweeping and harmful mandate for zero emission vehicles (ZEVs) for
Washington consumers and a ban on new gasoline-powered vehicles! Production and disposal of
these batteries does a great deal of harm during the mining process not to mention the problem of
disposing them when they are no longer useful. I'm concerned that proponents are somehow
benefiting financially from payoffs from producers of such things.



